
 

Framingham Earl Fuel Allotment Trust 
 

Report for 2023 

 

The balance of the account at the 31st December 2023 stood at £742.71 
Payments from COIF totalled  £1035.12, these being paid quarterly into the account. 

 
Donactions were made to the following:- 
 

Poringland & Framingham Earl 
Churches Together.                                      £400 

 
The Dementia Group                                   £300 
 

The Food Bank                                            £300 
 

Poringland Primary School 
Choir Trip to London                                   £100 
 

 
Local Students                                             £150 
 

                                            TOTAL             £1250 
 

 
It had been discussed the previous year about  a possible merger with the Fuel Trust in Poringland, 
and they were approached in this regard. In January of 2023 we received a letter from their  

Trustees stating “that they are not minded to contemplate a merger of funds”. 
So no further actions will be taken. 

 
 
 

Linda M Brook 
 

Hon. Treasurer to the Framingham Earl Fuel Allotment Trust. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
                                                 

 
 

 


